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Friday, 04 July 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to share with you the class 
structure for September. We have carefully considered our groupings and staffing to 
ensure the best possible outcomes for all of our pupils.

From September, the classes will be organised as follows:

 Cygnets: Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – taught by Miss Price
 Swans: Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  – taught by Mrs Bees & Mrs Jusic

We believe this structure will continue to provide a strong foundation for learning, 
with all staff working closely together to meet the needs of all children across the age 
ranges.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything with us, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch with Miss Price or myself.

Thank you for your ongoing support. We are looking forward to another great school 
year with the children.

Warm regards,

Mrs K Evans Miss E Price
Executive Headteacher Head of School

http://www.bpwfederation.co.uk/
mailto:admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.bpwfederation.co.uk/
mailto:admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.bpwfederation.co.uk/
mailto:admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk

